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Today, April 1, 2020, the City of Lemoore announces the immediate closure of all City 
playground equipment and restrooms to help stop the spread of COVID-19 – effective 
immediately. The park areas are still available with the reminder of 6’ social distancing. 
 
The decision was made in accordance with the latest recommendations from the 
National Parks and Recreation Association to help stop the spread of COVID-19 and 
with an abundance of caution due to the inability to adequately disinfect and sanitize the 
equipment after every use. 
 
Thank you for your continued patience.  
 

 
Nathan Olson 
City Manager  
 


